
 
 
 
 

Current LBCC/DPP Students -- Recently added DPP and either 
continuing at Linn-Benton or ready to transition to WOU: 

 
Congratulations on your admission to WOU!   

 
 
Students who are in the Degree Partnership Program have ten terms of an active student status 
at WOU, even if they decide not to take classes at WOU during those ten terms.  Many 
Linn-Benton students will continue taking their classes all at LBCC until they are ready to 
transition to WOU.  DPP students who are not taking WOU courses are not automatically 
charged the per term student fees. Students need to be taking at least one credit (or elect to pay 
the per term student services fee) in order to have full access to WOU services and resources.  

If you are ready to take classes at WOU for the first time, you will want to plan on attending a 
new student orientation session​ for transfer students at WOU called TSOAR*.  At the 
orientation, you will meet with an WOU advisor who will recommend classes and clear you to 
register within WOU’s system.  Let your WOU advisor know you are dual enrolled-- there may 
still be classes you can pick up at LBCC.  
 
Remember, lots of information can be found at our ​DPP website​.  If you have questions call 
541-917-4237 or email ​dpp@linnbenton.edu​. 
 
 
 
 
*Transfer students admitted for terms other than fall should contact WOU’s Transfer Pathways 
Director, Dr. Kristin Mauro.  ​maurok@mail.wou.edu 
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